
ARKANSAS POWER & i_lGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501)371-4000

May 17, 1983

2CAN058306

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 2
Docket No. 50-368
License No. NPF-6
NUREG-0737, Item II.E.1.2
Emergency Feedwater System Automatic
Initiation and Flow Indication

Gentlemen:

Your letter dated April 11, 1983, (2CNA048301) requested a response within
30 days of our receipt.

This letter is provided to inform you that it will not be possible for us to
respond on this schedule. We will provide our response by June 14, 1983, and
believe this response will be sufficient to resolve these issues.

This schedule change was discussed with Mr. Ed Tourigny of your staff and
agreed to be acceptable.
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Vecy tr. ly yours,

f} '

ohn R. Marshall
| Manager, Licensing
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